Monroe A. Miller, Jr.
2200 Camp Branch Road
Waynesville, NC 28786
March 20, 2023

Subject: Request for Information from Kris Boyd - Hickory Construction Company RFB 621193.

This is an email dialog with Kris Boyd, Assistant County Manager who makes a salary of $152,584.12/yr,
for a copy of the RFQ put out by him to build the New Detention Center, and for a copy of the response by
Hickory Construction Company, RFB 621193, neither of which can be found on the Haywood County
Website.

It could be weeks before Kris Boyd coughs up these documents, but when he finally does, I will post them
on www.haywoodtp.net.

Here is my email for my Request for Public Information.

Subject: Request for Public Information, RFB 621193 from Hickory Construction Company, #1.

Date: Fri, 17 Mar 2023 15:43:16 -0400

From: Monroe Miller

To: Kris Boyd <Kris.Boyd@haywoodcountync.gov>

CC: Frank Queen <Frank.Queen@haywoodcountync.gov>, Bryant Morehead
<bryant.morehead@haywoodcountync.gov>, Tommy Long
<Tommy.Long@haywoodcountync.gov>, Terry Ramey <terry.ramey@haywoodcountync.gov>,
Jennifer Best <jennifer.best@haywoodcountync.gov>, Brandon Rogers
<brandon.rogers@haywoodcountync.gov>

Mr. Boyd,

Since your name is plastered all over this fiasco, I am presuming you are the custodian of this information.
Please provide the original RFQ (Request for Quote, or whatever you designate it as, that was used for
vendors to bid on the new detention center), and also the RFB 621193, referenced in your item #3 in the
regular agenda of the 3/20/2023 county commission meeting, the single responding bidder from Hickory
Construction Company, (overbid) where you ask county commissioners to kill the detention center project.
Please acknowledge this Request for Public Information.

Thank you,

Monroe A. Miller, Jr.


http://www.haywoodtp.net.

